
The Traill County Commissioners came to order in special session on June 23, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. with all members 
present.  The following department heads presented their proposed 2021 budgets: 
 Jim Murphy, Economic Development  Stefan Hofer & Kyle O’Brian, West Traill Ambulance 
 Larry Mueller, Hillsboro Airport Authority Jenni Rubash, Custodian 
 Tim Meyer, FM Ambulance   Jill Lagein, Extension Agent & Weed Board 
 Jerry Tollefson, E911    Steve Hunt, Sheriff/Jail & DES 
 Corwyn Martin & John Wright, Highway  Brenda Stallman, Health District 
 Jason Siegert, Water Resource   Kim Jacobson, Human Service Indirect Budget 
 Glenda Haugen, Auditor, Capital Projects, Employee Benefits, General Miscellaneous and Emergency Budgets 
 
Heather Hovey, Chief Deputy Auditor and Stacy Smelden, Deputy Auditor met with the board to discuss the 
upcoming 4th of July holiday.  All Commissioners agreed to allow the departments/employees to work 32 hours 
Monday, June 29th thru Thursday, July 2nd and be paid 8 hours of holiday on Friday.  
 
No formal motions were made during the special meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 12:05 a.m. to meet again in regular session on July 7, 2020 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Attest: 
__________________________________________               ______________________________________ 
Glenda Haugen, Auditor            Thomas Eblen, Chairman 
 
 
 
 
  


